BRENTSIDE PRIMARY ACADEMY

Putting Children First

Headteacher: Caroline Crosdale





Dear Parents/Guardians

Re: Photograph Consent- Facebook

Brentside Primary Academy now has a Facebook page. We would like to use this page to report on events that have taken place at the school.

Occasionally the reporting of an event will involve posting a photograph of pupils. This form is to obtain parental permission to use a child's image on our Facebook page.

No names will be used on the Facebook page, your child's year group or class name will be used.

FACEBOOK PHOTO CONSENT FORM			
Name of Child		Class	
Please tick			
I give permission for my child's photograph to be used on the school's Facebook page			
I do not	give permission for my child's photograp	h to be us	sed on the school's Facebook page
Signed		Date _	